
  
  

  
Welcome back to Bite To Eat’s Hot Lunch Program! 

  

We are excited to be back and providing Evergreen staff and students with hot 

lunches this year. This year’s program will start on October 13, 2020 and will 

provide a variety of homemade, delicious menu options.  We ensure that the 

meals provided for your students are prepared fresh daily and with quality 

ingredients.  Each Hot Lunch date will have the choice of two rotating weekly 

specials as well as 17 standard menu options to choose from.     

   

Due to many changes to our delivery system and procedures, our hot lunch days 

have changed this year.   

 

  

  

   

  

 

Our program runs on a monthly system that allows us time to place orders for 

food and print all necessary labels.  You can find a list of all monthly ordering 

deadlines on the Welcome Page on the hot lunch site, and we will send out 

reminders via the school newsletters of these dates as well.   

   

To alleviate any worries you may have, we are 100% compliant with AHS Covid-

19 guidelines for food services. We will be increasing the frequency of our 

cleaning of high touch surfaces and our food prep space. Since all meals are 

already individually packaged, labeled and all single use condiments and utensils 

placed in a brown paper bag, we are compliant with all food service 

requirements by AHS. In addition, we have daily screening of all staff, staff 

St. Thomas Aquinas- Monday/Wednesday 
St. Marguerite- Tuesday/Thursday
St. John Paul II- Tuesday/Thursday
St. Joseph- Monday/Wednesday



members will be wearing masks during the food preparation and delivery to the 

schools, and will carry their own hand sanitizer. 

 

Please note that all payments for Hot Lunch need to be made online.  Payments 

can be made on the hot lunch ordering site with PayPal, or e-transfers will also be 

accepted.  They can be sent to info@bitetoeat.ca.  Since we provide multiple 

schools with hot lunches, please note your child’s name and school in any e-

transfer comments.  

 

If you placed an order for your student(s) from March-June 2020, there will be a 

credit on your account. Everyone will need to sign up for a new account this year 

before placing an order. All personal information including user ID and passwords 

need to be deleted on a yearly basis, as we are not allowed to collect and keep 

your personal information. Please ensure you are signing up with the same email 

address you used last year, as the system will recognize your email address and 

automatically place the credit on your account. If you have any issues with this, 

please contact us at info@bitetoeat.ca as we have a master list with the credit 

amounts listed. 

   

Starting today, you will be able to place orders for the months of October and 

November. With the uncertainty in our world and to avoid the process of 

deleting orders and issuing credits if the school needs to close, we will only be 

opening orders for one month at a time. The first ordering deadline for October is 

October 10, 2020, so please place your orders ASAP! The online ordering system 

can be accessed through our website www.bitetoeat.ca. There is a Hot Lunch Tab 

at the top of the screen, then scroll down to find your school. You may also 

access it from the Hot Lunch tab on the school website.  You will need to set up a 

new account this year for your family, so please start by using the Access Code 

BITE to begin your order!  


